TOWN OF GREENVILLE GREENVILLE MUNICIPAL WATER UTILITY PUBLIC MEETING Meeting Date: Wed. JUNE 16th... At 7:30 PM

- I. Water rate increase due to supplier increases..
- II. Water Business General.
- III. Adjourment

MINUTES OF TOWN COUNCIL MEETING, June 16, 1999.

The Greenville Town Council meeting of this date was called to order by Council President Ted Miller at 8:1.0 p.m. following a public hearing on proposed Ordinance 1999-W-03, "An Ordinance Providing for an Increase in Water Utility Rates".

Attending was Council members Ray Gibson and Mike Receveur(Council member David Matthews was absent) and Clerk Treasurer Jack Sprigler. Also attending was O.W. Krohn (Krohn & associates), Jef Fifer, and Gary Getrost.

Ted Miller asked for a vote on Ordinance 1999-W-03 since no opposition was presented, orally or written. On vote of the Council the Council adopted Ordinance 1999-W-03 by a vote of 3-0.

No further business coming before the Council the meeting was adjourned.

ATTEST:

Tèd Miller, Presiding Officer